
WE BELIEVE IN MEANINGFUL AND PRODUCTIVE CONSULTATION 

The aims of our consultation process are to:

•			  Engage early with the community to facilitate a constructive consultation process; 
					     to help RES understand and address concerns.

•			  Assist the local community in understanding the benefits and impacts of the proposed 			 
					     wind farm.

•			  Add value and improve the quality of our proposal through meaningful and productive 			 
		   			   consultation.

The first stage in the consultation process is to submit a Proposal of Application Notice (PAN) 
to the Local Planning Authority, which sets out how we will consult with the local community 
over our plans. Listening to what local residents and the wider community have to say about 
our proposals is an integral part of the consultation process and we welcome your comments 
and suggestions. Before we submit a planning application, we will create a Pre-Application 
Consultation (PAC) Report, this documents the community engagement process and steps we 
have taken to adapt our proposal, if necessary.

At this stage we are inviting local residents to submit comments directly to RES. Once an 
application is submitted there will be the opportunity to submit representations directly to the 
Local Planning Authority. 

We are keen to learn your views about this exhibition and the information being made available. 
Please take a few minutes to fill out a feedback form and let us know your thoughts.
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